
cancellation notice 

 
  Municipal Buildings, Greenock PA15 1LY 

 
  Ref: DS/AI 
   
  Date: 29 October 2018 
   
   
Please note that, with the concurrence of the Chair, the meeting of the Petitions Committee 
scheduled to be held on 8 November 2018 has been cancelled due to lack of business. 
 
 
 
 
 
GERARD MALONE 
Head of Legal and Property Services 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Enquiries to – Diane Sweeney - Tel 01475 712147 
 

 


